
             Signing Santa is coming to 
Families to Families! 

                                          

                                                       
 

Families with 
Deaf and Hard of Hearing children 
are invited to a holiday celebration! 

  
Church of the Good Shepherd’s “Memorial Hall”   

Sat., Dec. 7th, 2024,  10 AM - Noon 
 7400 Hampton Blvd., Norfolk, VA. 23505 

                                         
Join us for fun activities, a holiday story, 

and a visit with Santa! 
 

RSVP by Dec. 2nd with children’s names and ages. 
 

        RSVP to lizzyad@msn.com or to 
                   www.families2families.weebly.com 


